
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16/06/2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Year 10 Mock Examinations  

 

I am writing to inform you about the forthcoming year 10 mock examinations for your child 

that are taking place week commencing 28th June 2021 and week commencing 5th July 2021. 
The examination timetable attached is the schedule of exams taking place during the course 

of the two weeks.  

 

Further information about times of the exams and individual learner timetables will be 

distributed in due course.  

 

As I am sure you appreciate, the mock exams are an important part of Year 10, as these will 

give an early indication of how well your child is doing and allow your child to experience an 

exam environment in preparation for Year 11, in addition to allowing teachers to see how 

we can best support your child through the next academic year.   

 

During this time, your child will gain knowledge and understanding of this important process 

in preparation for the public examinations in May 2022.  

 

Revision  

Teachers will be talking to classes with regards to the mock examinations, highlighting what 

needs to be revised and supporting them with different methods to do this. I would strongly 

encourage all learners to make maximum use of the time by talking to their teachers about 

areas of work or revision that they need help with or are still struggling to understand and 

ask for your support to encourage revision time at home.  

 

Equipment  

All learners should bring suitable equipment to each examination – spare pens (black), 

pencil, ruler, appropriate maths equipment and scientific calculator (if allowed) etc – and be 

in full school uniform. Bringing the correct equipment is the learner’s responsibility.  

 

If you have any questions about the examinations, please contact the exam officer via 

helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Hayley Oakley 

Exams Officer 
 


